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Drive smart: Reduce your speed for safer travel 
 

The DeKalb Police Department today announced it is partnering with the Illinois Department of Transportation, 
the Illinois State Police and more than 200 local law enforcement agencies to step up enforcement efforts across 
the state in an effort to reduce speeding. Throughout the month of July, motorists can expect increased patrols 
looking for speeding, as well as other traffic violations.  
  
During the speeding enforcement blitz, officers will intensify enforcement of posted speed limits.  
 
Offenders will be stopped and ticketed – especially on main thoroughfares such as Annie Glidden Road, 
Lincoln Highway, Sycamore Road, and Peace Road, where many speed-related crashes occur. 
 
The speed enforcement effort is made possible by federal traffic safety funds administered by IDOT. 
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